
            

 
 

MR MARTIN BONNER -  BA (Hons); PGCE; M.A.Ed. 
Head Teacher 
 
 

St Francis of Assisi Academies Trust: 08462151 
Diocese of Northampton 

 
 

ST THOMAS MORE CATHOLIC SECONDARY SCHOOL 
TYNE CRESCENT BEDFORD, MK41 7UL 

(01234) 400222 
ST-THOMASMORE.ORG.UK 

 
 

 
 

 

17th January 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I hope you had a good Christmas and start to the New Year.  As we have now settled into the start of 

the term, I would like to make you aware that as of Monday we will now be sending push notifications 

through MCAS to alert you if your child arrives significantly late to their lessons. 

 

Our aim is to help instil a sense of responsibility in our students regarding punctuality. With this in 

mind we hope that, with these notifications, you will assist us in discussing these and encourage your 

child to take responsibility for their punctuality.  As I’m sure you’ll agree, the ability to manage our 

time effectively and get to where we need to be promptly is an important life skill and one that we 

can work together on developing in our children. 

 

If you have not yet downloaded or registered for MCAS, please contact the office for details on how 

to do this. 

 

We look forward to your support with this going forward. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 
 

Martin Bonner 

Head Teacher 

 


